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Southern State Announces 2024-25 Professional  
Development Courses – Sign up Today! 

 
Southern State will host a series of professional development courses open to the public. The first session 
begins July 23, 2024, and registration is required.  
 
Designed to meet the evolving needs 



 
"By providing accessible and high-quality learning experiences, we strive to contribute to the development 
of a skilled and competitive workforce," she added. 
 
To learn more about these professional development opportunities, please call McClellan at 800.628.7722, 
Ext. 3510 or email amcclellan@sscc.edu.  
 
To register, please visit  https://www.sscc.edu/academics/short-term-training/professional-
development.shtml.  
 
 
 

### 

Southern State does not discriminate, in its programs or activities, against applicants, employees, or students on the basis of race, color, religion, 
gender, gender identity or expression, national origin (ancestry), military status (past, present or future), disability, age (40 years or older), status as 
a parent during pregnancy and immediately after the birth of a child, status as a parent of a young child, status as a nursing mother, status as a foster 
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